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Daisy Class

Christmas Concert!
It's not long until the children 

will be performing their 
Christmas songs for you! Please 

remember to dress them in 
festive clothes that they can 

wear for the full session on 9th 
December for the Nursery 

Christmas Concert.                 
9.00am - Daisy Class AM         
2.30pm - Daisy Class PM 

Number of the Week 
Each week we will be learning 

about a 'Number of the Week'! 
This week we explored Number 2! 
The numberblocks are helping us 
to learn about numbers and we 

have thought about all the things 
we have 2 of...2 hands, 2 feet, 2 
eyes, 2 ears and the different 

ways to represent the number 2! 

Christmas Party and Magician! 
Daisy AM will be closed on 

Wednesday 11th December.
All children (AM & PM) are 
invited to join our Christmas 

Party and magician during the PM 
session. Please arrive at 12.25pm

and pick up at 3.25pm. Please 
speak to your class rep to find 

out what food to bring. 

Listening Ears
We have been doing some fantastic 
listening over the last few weeks. 
We have been exploring lots of 

sound and listening activities and 
using our listening ears to identify 
the different sounds that we hear. 

We have listened carefully for 
things we can hear in Daisy Class. 

Have a go at using your listening ears 
to see what you can hear when you 

are out and about? 

PE                        
Daisy Class (AM and PM) have PE 

in the hall each Monday. We 
remove our shoes and socks for 

PE and we encourage the children 
to be as independent as possible. 
We are already so impressed with 
their dressing skillsNo tights on 
a Monday please. No lace up 

shoes please. 

Library
We visited the library this week! 

The children have shown such 
enthusiasm to borrow a book and 
they enjoyed looking at the Fern 

Hill Forest in the library! We visit 
the library on a Thursday. Please 

make sure library books are in 
book bags on this day ready to be 

swapped for a brand new book!


